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Mid-Autumn Festival for DTU Dependents

On the evening of August 11th, the DTU Labor Union partnered with the Youth Union to celebrate the “Mid Autumn Festival” for DTU staff and dependants. 
Mr. Phan Van Son, Head of the DTU Administration Office, welcomed the guests, offering his best wishes to the children participating.
 

Smiling children receiving gifts   
The children were delighted to see the clown coordinating the show, and had a wonderful time eating and watching the performances. They enjoyed the fairy tale “The Legend of Mr. Cuoi”, performed by actors who enthralled their young audience, as well as the many games and songs. Sixteen high achievers were awarded presents by DTU Board of Rectors.
The event emphasized how much the DTU Labor Union cares about the DTU Family. It was also an opportunity for DTU staff and their children to get to know each other better.
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